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This is the last print
1ssue of The Carter-
- Mondale Letter

Future issues will be sent via email.

Go to bit.ly/3ECajUC or
use the QR code on the
left today and enter your
email address so you don’t
miss any news about

your friends and former colleagues.
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Questions? Contact Dianne Bryant at
dianne.bryant@cartercenter.org.

About This Newsletter

The Carter/Mondale Letter is sent to individuals who were associated wizh  need to be added to the distyil
the campaign and administration of former U.S. President Jimmy Carter Center, One Copenhill, 453 Jah
and Vice President Walter Mondale. Please send us news, photos, and othz- 30307; Phone (404) 520-043
items that will interest your fellow alumni and let us know of others whe




